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Docket No. 50-548

Mrs. B. Johns Iquley

W. Dale Clark Library JWilson

215 South 15th Street MService
Omaha, NE 68102 ggtg

Dear Mrs. Johns:

This will confirm your telephone conversation with Sandra Schlosser of this
office on March 11, 1981, at which time Ms. Schlosser told you that we were
officially closing the local public document room (LPDR) for the proposed
Ft. Calhoun Unit 2 Nuclear Power Plant. As you know, Omaha Public Power
District has cancelled plans to build the plant.

As Ms. Schlosser discussed with you, we do not need to have the F. Calhoun
Unit 2 material returned to us as the official file copy is being retained
by the Office of Administration here in our Bethesda, Marylind, offices.

Please feel free to keep any or all of the LPDR document collection. However,
you may decide not to retain any LPOR materfal and, 1f that is the case, the
documents may be disposel of.

I would 1ike to take this opportunity to thank you and the staff of the
W. Dale Clark Library for ycur help over the years with the local public
document room collection; you have played an important part in our proqram.

Thanks again for your interest and support. Please give us a call on our
toll-free number (800-638-3081) 1f we can be of assistance to you or your
patrons in the future.

Sincerely,

Jona L. Souder, Chief

Local Public Document Room Branch
Division of Rules and Records
Nffice of Administration

cc: Mr. Davil Sheffey
Omaha Public Power District
1623 Harney Street
Omaha, NE 68102 +*
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